
((I) Cityof Seattle
Ethics and Elections Commission

June 18,2009

BY E-MAIL and HAND

Mayor Greg Nickels
City of Seattle
City Hall
Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Mayor:

You asked the SEEC to investigate whether any aspect of the response to the December
2008 snow storm violated the Ethics Code, and to mete out any penalties if we found evidence of
Ethics Code violations. We have completed our review and I have made the determination that
there is insufficient evidence to charge anyone with a violation of the Ethics Code. A copy of
our report is attached.

Very truly yours,

Executive Director

cc: Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission
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